
 

03 March 2021 
 
Russ Housley, Chair  
Second Security, Stability, and Resiliency Review Team (SSR2)  
 
Dear Russ, 
  
The ICANN Board has received the second Security, Stability, and Resiliency (SSR2) 
Review Team’s Final Report. On behalf of the full Board, I thank you, the SSR2 leadership 
team, and members of the SSR2 Review Team for your dedicated work and contributions to 
this review.  
  
The Board recognizes the significant commitment of time and hard work that has gone into 
conducting this review and assembling the final report. In line with the Bylaws-mandated 
process and timing, the final report is now published for Public Comment through 8 April 
2021. The Board shall consider the final report, and the 63 recommendations contained 
within, between now and 25 July 2021. 
  
Best regards, 
 

 
Maarten Botterman 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
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